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February 2017 Newsletter                          
                       
Dear Parents, 

January has just flown by!  The students quickly adjusted back into our classroom routines. There are many exciting events planned for this month.  As previously mentioned, we are counting down the days to our 100th day of Kindergarten! We will be celebrating this special day on Monday, February 13th. Please remember to send your child’s collection of 100 things in a labelled bag or container on their scheduled day during the week of Feb. 6th – 9th.

On Tuesday, February 14th we will be celebrating Valentine’s Day with our classmates.  If your child would like to send Valentine’s Day cards, please send enough cards for everyone in the class; this will ensure no one’s feelings are hurt.  There are 22 students in the class.  Please just have your child sign his/her name on each of the cards.  This way your child can independently place one card in each Valentine bag (we will be making bags in class) without having to look for a name.  

We will be celebrating ‘Winter Carnaval Day’ on Friday, February 17th.  Students will be participating in a variety of fun activities both indoors and outdoors, so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately. 

As we enter the season of Lent, we will be preparing our hearts for Easter by doing good deeds to help others and saying extra prayers.  We will be discussing Shrove Tuesday (Pancake Tuesday) and Ash Wednesday towards the end of the month.  

Please continue to review the letter names, sounds, and actions in your child’s ‘Letter Magic’ folders.  Now that we have become sound experts, we are using our knowledge of sounds to create partner sounds and word families.  Our next focus in math will be Geometry. We will be learning how to describe, sort, and compare 2-dimensional shapes. Please help your child find shapes around your home and neighbourhood, and encourage your child to describe the shapes they find. Please also help your child practice counting whenever possible! 

February Scholastic flyers will come home soon.  If you are interested in ordering any books for your child, please complete the order form and return it to us in your child’s communication bag by Friday, February 17th.  *Cheques or online payment only please!
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· Just a note about Arrival – students are to be dropped off at the gate to our Kindergarten yard where there are teachers on supervision duty from 8:30 – 8:45.  Students are not to enter through the front doors and through our classroom unless it is indoor recess for inclement weather.  Thank you for your cooperation!

Please make sure your child comes to school with proper outdoor clothing each and every day. 
Please remember to return ‘Mr. Zippy’ communication bags daily! 
Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs. Simpson & Sister Cristina
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